
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

P&C Meeting 
  

Wednesday 8th June 2022 @ Lismore Heights Bowling Club 
 
Meeting Open: 5.25pm 
 
Acknowledgement: Welcome to and Acknowledgement of Country 
 
Attendance: Arneeka Gill, Kylie Sivewright, Michelle Taylor, Kelly Lewis, 

Jodie & David McLean, Larissa Polak, Karen Newton, Anna 
Chamberlain, Chelsea Skerrit 

 
 
Apologies: Wombi Woolbank, Joanne Stewart 
 
Previous Minutes read by Kelly Lewis and accepted by Michelle Taylor 
 
 
Reports: 
 
Principal: 
 
 
Treasurer: See Report attached 
 
 
Correspondence: 
 
Email from Debbie & Robert Weir re Flood Donation – receipt sent 
Email from Tom Moth re Flood Donation – receipt sent 
Email from Lismore City Lions Club re Flood Donation – receipt sent 
Email from Lorraine White – Federation of P&C re piece in Term 3 Journal on flood 
affected P&C Associations and their school. 
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Business Arising: 
 
Karen Newton: 
 
Spoke about the up and coming Teacher’s Strike and the importance and reasons 
behind this.  
 
Flood Insurance: 
 
To discuss further at next meeting when Joanne Stewart is present 
 
Donations/Grants available: 
 
Discussed donations received agreed that a Certificate of Appreciation be done up 
and thank the ones who have kindly donated.   
Grants available to assist – to be discussed further at next meeting. 
 
Article to P&C re flood: 
 
We were contacted by Lorraine White – Member Services Officer of P&C in relation 
to speaking with them re flood and how school was affected, etc.  Motion moved by 
Arneeka Gill and seconded by Kelly Lewis that this happen. 
 
Pie Drive:  
 
Communications with Nimbin Bakery unable to assist.  Contact was made with 
Mark’s Gourmet Pies and a delivery 19th July 2022 has been scheduled – Pie Forms 
to go out this week/early next week.  Prices are confirmed. 
 
Next Meeting: 27 July 2022 – Lismore Heights 5.30pm 
 
Meeting Closed: 6.35pm 


